
 
  
February 17, 2005  
  
Today, the New York City Council Select Committee on Lower Manhattan Redevelopment held a 
hearing regarding: Demolition of 9/11 Contaminated Buildings: Which Government Agencies Are 
Responsible?  LMDC President, Kevin Rampe provided testimony describing an overview of the 130 
Liberty Deconstruction project to date and our involvement and coordination of the City, State and 
Federal regulatory agencies which are guiding us in this project.  This testimony is now available on 
our website at: http://www.renewnyc.com/content/pdfs/130liberty/Testimony_130_Liberty_4.pdf  
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